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21.06.2024
"Discover the Star Within" contest awards were presented
The award ceremony of the "Discover the Star Within" essay contest organized by Yeşim Group within the scope of the "People First" project was held at Yeşim Academy with the participation of Bursa Boys' High School and Bursa Anatolian High School students.
The exciting award ceremony of the "Discover the Star Within" essay contest organized within the scope of the "People First" project, one of Yeşim Group's social responsibility projects, was held recently at Yeşim Academy. The contest, in which students from Bursa Boys' High School and Bursa Anatolian High School participated, aimed to improve the writing and expression skills of young people.
Özlem Şenkoyuncu, author of the book "Discover the Star Within", Sertaç Şipka, TEV Bursa Branch Executive Board Chairperson, Sibel Bağcı Uzun, Hürriyet Bursa Columnist, and Yeşim Ömeroğlu Ünlü, Principal of Şükrü Şankaya Anatolian High School, attended the ceremony as jury members who carefully evaluated the students' works and determined the winners. 
Esma Uğurlu from Bursa Anatolian High School ranked first, Fatma Selin Ay from Bursa Boys' High School ranked second and Gizem Nil Koç from Bursa Anatolian High School ranked third. The winning students were given various gifts consisting of Yeşim products.
In her speech at the ceremony, Dilek Cesur, Yeşim Group Corporate Communications Director, emphasized her belief in the talents of young people and the importance of supporting education and presented the winning students with their awards. Expressing their great happiness that the "Discover the Star Within" competition contributed to the self-confidence and personal development of young people, Cesur said, "Yeşim Group not only strengthens its role in education with its 'People First' project, but also continues to support young people to discover their potential and look to the future with hope. The importance of such activities to raise the leaders of the future is increasing day by day." 
The announcement of the contest was made to the students after a talk given by Özlem Şenkoyuncu, the author of the book "Discover the Star Within", at Bursa Boys' High School, the proceeds of which will support the education of girls within the scope of TEV Şükrü Şankaya Scholarship.  In her presentation themed "Discover the Star Within", Şenkoyuncu gave students tips that would motivate them to realize their dreams, guide them on how to pursue their goals and support their personal development. The students were then asked to write an essay about their thoughts on this subject.
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